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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
  
Welcome to the fourth edition of the alumni newsletter. 
  
The RHS Alumni Board members want to continue communicating with all River alumni about the events of the past year 
while looking forward to what will happen this year. 
  
The banquet this year will complete our first five-year cycle of honoring classes and we look forward to repeating this 
cycle for many years to come.  If you have not attended any of the first four banquets, we hope that you will come and join 
us this year.  We have all truly enjoyed our get-togethers.  
  
The average number of alumni attending our first four banquets is just over 300 and the number of lifetime and platinum 
members keeps increasing.  We are truly grateful for this support and hope that our association will continue to grow and 
set a standard for other alumni associations. 
  
Each year we have provided two scholarships for RHS graduates.  Also, we have helped to upgrade the RHS building by 
adding air-conditioning and donated toward curtains in the auditorium.  This past year RHSAA gave $2500 to help in the 
purchase of equipment for the weight room in the fieldhouse. We donated $500 to the Dally Memorial Library which was 
opened in Sardis in memory of Dave Dally, a 1959 RHS graduate.  
  
We are willing to take on any project that will help make our school more conducive for learning and achievement in 
academics and extra-curricular activities.  Please feel free to send us suggestions for service projects. 
  
We certainly appreciate every one of our alumni and want to thank all who have taken part in any way so far to help 
establish our association.  We are thankful for the traditions that have been established in just four years.  This is just the 
beginning.  We hope that our continued efforts will make a difference in the lives of all RHS students and will promote 
communication among River graduates through many types of organized activities. 
  
– Jim Miller, Class of 1958, RHSAA President 
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33 HOOPSTERS INAUGURATE RHSAA TOURNAMENT 
  
On Saturday, April 10, 2004, the RHSAA held its first alumni basketball tournament.  Crystal Longwell (1989), RHSAA 
Vice President, organized the event. It was a double elimination affair with teams from four different eras participating – 
‘76-’84, ‘85-’89, ‘90-’94, and ‘98-’03. 
  
In the 10 a.m. tipoff game, ‘76-’84 and ‘85-’89 played a close match with ‘85-’89 pulling away in the last five minutes, 
winning 66-60. Scooter Tolzda and Phil Hulsey each scored 16 points for the winners.  Rob Fuchs had 20 for the ‘85-’89 
crew. 
  
In game two, ‘98-’03 took on ‘90-’94.  The youngsters prevailed, 62-54.  Mike Gehrig led the victors with 16 points, while 
Doug Ladyga netted 12 for Team ‘90-’94. 
  
In the afternoon round, ‘98-’03 played ‘85-’89.  The battle of unbeatens saw ‘85-’89 winning 60-54.  Jim Martin collected 
14 for ‘85-’89 and Mark Isaly was the day’s top scorer in one game with 30 in a losing effort. 
  
‘76-‘84 met the youngest team, with the veterans winning 73-63.  Scooter Tolzda had 27 for the vets vs. Mike Gehrig’s 17 
and Ethan Hulsey’s 16.  
  
In the championship game, Brian Taylor’s dunk in the last 10 minutes sealed the game for ‘85-’89, who won 70-41.  Craig 
Sebring led the winners with 24, while Brian Wisvari had 14 for ‘76-’84. 
  
Overall high scorer was Scooter Tolzda with 60 points. 
  
     TEAM 76-84                                          TEAM 85-89
Bob Beaver ’80                                    John Makris ‘85 
Steve Williams ’83                              Jim Martin ‘86 
Brian Williams ’84                               Erin Curtis ‘87 
Kelly Dierkes ’84                                 Dan Lallathin ‘87 
Scooter Tolzda ’76                              Joe Hupp ‘88 
Brian Williams ’81                               Craig Sebring ‘88 
Rick Isaly ’78                                        Brian Taylor ‘88 
Phil Hulsey ’78                                     Kevin Winkler ‘88 
                                                                Rob Fuchs ’89 
  
     TEAM 90-94                                          TEAM 98-03
Eric Fuchs ’90                                      Mark Isaly ‘00 
Doug Ladyga ’90                                 Mike Gehrig ‘98 
Billy Thompson ’90                             Trent Potts ‘01 
Tom Ash ’91                                         Derek Potts ‘03 
Brent Taylor ’91                                    Ethan Hulsey ’01 
Chris Wisvari ’92                                 Justin Cochran ‘02 
Brian Gehrig ’95                                  Neil Thompson ‘01 
                                                                Jeremy Lude ‘01 
                                                                Tim Price ‘01 
  
The 2005 tourney will include a girl’s bracket and an old-timer’s game. For INFO ON 2005 see insert page in this letter. 
  

ALUMNI BASKETBALL WINNERS, HELPERS 
  
The alumni basketball tournament cleared nearly $1,000 for the Scholarship Fund. 
  
The half-court shot winner was 11-year-old Patrick Beaver, son of Bob (’80) and Julie Beaver of Pickerington.  The winner 
of the 50/50 drawing was Emily Dierkes, a 4th grader at Hannibal Elementary, daughter of alums Kelly (’84) and Tabi (’82) 
Dierkes.  Basketball was obviously fun for youngsters, too. 
  
There are workers and donors of all kinds to thank – Angel Armann, Diane Baker, Mary Boston, Sandy Brookover, Valerie 
Brown, Rhea Caldwell, Nancy Curtis, Kathie Darrah, Tabi Dierkes, Amy Eggleston, Betty Farnsworth, Mike Flannery, Sue 
Grossenbaugh, Jennifer Haught, Ellet Howell, Doodle Huffman, Charlie Isaly, Jennifer Isaly, Judy Isaly, Terrie Isaly, F. W. 
Schumacher Insurance (Don Longwell), Crystal Longwell, Denny Longwell, Ruth Longwell, Judi McIntire, Jim Miller, Angie 
Moeller, Twila Plas, Pat Price, Rhonda Price, Larry Reich, Mary & Ron Sebring, Kendra Straub, JoAnn Taylor, Alvin & 
Connie Thompson, Kris Thompson, Tom Tisher, Scooter Tolzda, Dave & Rita Walters, Michelle Williams, Valerie 
Williamson, and Bobbi Yost. 
  



20 NEW LIFETIME, 3 PLATINUM MEMBERS ENROLLED 
  
Currently all lifetime and platinum dues are deposited into the fund for projects, as described in the president’s message. 
Lifetime membership now totals 156 with the following 20 members who paid dues between June 2003 and April 2004. 
  
Clayton Boltz (1959)                            Annette (Dunn) Mobley (1958) 
Sandy (Baker) Brookover (1967)      Angie (Lashley) Moeller (1966) 
Trisha (Thompson) Darrough (‘93) Judy (Mellott) Reynolds (1964) 
Darlene Dierkes (1975)                     Nancy Reynolds (1986) 
Sandra (Arman) Dietrich (1956)       Jodi (Johnson) Slonaker (1986) 
Deborah (Miller) Frye (1970)             Deborah (Kuzma) Stillings (’80) 
Robert Frye (1966)                              Lemuel Tschapatt (1968) 
Kenneth Indermuhle (1964)              Jill (Cavalier) Vernon (1983) 
Russell Kinser (1968)                        Gilbert Zink (1960) 
Donald Lee (1968)                              Susie (Tucker) Zink (1961)                 
  
Joe Dierkes (1955) and Jon Dierkes (1982), father and son, and Ron Talbot (1961) now join Butch Rush (1963) and Avie (Ward) 
Lippert (1960) as RHSAA Platinum Club members. 
  

CLASS COORDINATORS COMPLETE 
  
There are now Class Coordinators for all RHS graduating classes.  The new additions are Jade Krempasky (1996), 
Jamee (Greenlee) Stewart (1997), & Natalie Gehring (2000), plus Theresa (Pryor) Knowlton, helping with 1973, & Connie 
(Miller) Thompson helping with 1975. 
  
A Class Coordinator is a volunteer from each graduating class at RHS who is responsible for keeping an updated list of all 
class members including addresses, changes of address, marriages, divorces, deaths, phone numbers, & e-mail 
addresses.  They work closely with the Membership Chairperson on the Board of Directors.  They write memories of their 
class whenever their class is honored in the Pilot Log. 
  
A complete list of people currently serving as Class Coordinators is printed on the back cover of this newsletter.           

RHSAA FOREVER (IN A TIME CAPSULE) 
  
The 2003 RHSAA newsletter, reunion program, and the Pilot Log tabloid supplement were included in the Monroe County 
Time Capsule.  Judy (Stout) Weddle, a 1963 grad, delivered the papers for the time capsule, which was part of Monroe 
County’s celebration of the Ohio Bicentennial. 
  

GUIDANCE COUNSELOR RECEIVES APPRECIATION AWARD 
  
Jim Miller, RHSAA President, presented an Appreciation Certificate to Bill Hinegardner, RHS Guidance Counselor.  Mr. 
Hinegardner has assisted the RHSAA in the selection process for scholarship candidates for the past four years.  Bill 
always carries out his responsibility as Guidance Counselor graciously. 
  

ALUMNI SINGERS PERFORM AT REUNION AND IN COMMUNITY 
  
Fifteen former grads/teachers, with Vicki (Arman) Voorhis as director, sang at the 2003 Reunion, and everyone loved it.  
They were: 
Marian Sue (Busche) Brown (1957), Connie (Stoehr) Christman (1968), Sandy (Arman) Dietrich (1956), Clyde Gilmore 
(1968), Connie Graham (retired music teacher), Bob Indermuhle (1961), Lois (Martin) Kenney (1958), Lydia McIntire 
(1998), Lorraine (Meserve) Price (1966), Nancy (Arman) Rufener (1955), Bob Sawyers (1967), Iolene (Dennison) 
Sawyers (1969), Marilyn (Ritchie) Sawyers (1967), Charlotte (Rosenlieb) Wells (1968), and Valerie (Crawford) Williamson 
(1983). 
  
In November some of the choir sang at the variety show fundraiser for the Midway Community Center.  Why not join in the 
choir this year?  Vicki will have singers meet in the summer and practice for the 2004 reunion. The music is easy.  You do 
not even have to live in the local area.  The music can be mailed to you and you can practice at home and join the choir at 
the reunion. 
  

RHS FIELDHOUSE GETS A FACELIFT 
  
Have you ever been in the fieldhouse at the RHS football stadium?  If so, you know it needed some work! 
  



During the summer of 2003, a Fieldhouse Committee of most of the present coaches at RHS started that badly needed 
task. The original fieldhouse in the RHS stadium was built in 1969. Another section was added on in the late 1980s.  The 
building has never been remodeled or worked on. 
  
The committee asked the RHSAA Board to consider contributing to the project.  In turn, the RHSAA donated $2,500. The 
funds were used for cleaning, painting, and purchase of weight equipment.  Committee members, students, and other 
volunteers worked for several months during the summer of 2003 painting and cleaning the building. Weight equipment 
was purchased, including some made specifically for women.  Every athlete on every sports team as well as all physical 
education classes, used the fieldhouse during 2003-04, according to Mike Flannery, RHS football coach. 
  
 
 
FIELDHOUSE … continued
What still remains to be done?  The visitors’ locker room needs to be cleaned and painted.  About 40 new lockers are 
needed in the fieldhouse, which cost approximately $300.00 each.  Six new pieces of LAT pull-down weight equipment 
are needed, and each piece costs about $1,200.00. 
  
Mike Flannery encourages all alumni to visit the fieldhouse.  The RHSAA is proud to support projects such as this that can 
improve the RHS facilities and activities. 
  

FIRST RHS ALUMNI CHOIR SINGS FOR 2003 REUNION AND IS A HIT 
  
RHSAA held its fourth annual all-school reunion on August 30, 2003, at RHS.  The program and dinner were held in the 
air-conditioned auditorium with a backdrop of new stage curtains, which the RHSAA contributed toward earlier in the year. 
  
The first alumni choir directed by Vicki (Arman) Voorhis, a 1962 grad, was introduced with 15 members present.  The 
choir began the program by singing a patriotic medley, and veterans stood when their armed service song was sung.  
“God Bless America” concluded the choir’s medley. 
  

HONORED CLASSES OF 2003 
  
A member from each honored class introduced those classmates attending: for 1958, Jim Miller; 1963, Butch Rush; 1968, 
Linda (Kanzigg) Fuchs; 1973, Mike Lloyd; 1978, Kelly (Baranich) Meredith; 1983, Valerie (Crawford) Williamson.  Sharon 
(Winkler) Corczyca (1968) traveled the farthest from El Dorado Hills, California, and she received an RHS Alumni Flag. 
  

DOROTHY MOZENA IS MALLETT AWARD RECIPIENT 
  
The 2003 Harry E. Mallett Distinguished Service Award was presented to the family of Dorothy Mozena, former custodian 
at River High School from 1959 to 1979.  Victor Mozena (1960) accepted the award in memory of his mother.  Michelle 
Mozena, Dorothy’s granddaughter, responded on behalf of the family. In her remarks, she reminded everyone about how 
patient, caring, hard-working, and devoted Dorothy was both in her job at the school and to her family. 
  

SCHOLARSHIP IS AWARDED TO 2003 GRADUATES 
  
The 2003 scholarship honorees were Douglas Brake, son of Miriam and William Brake, and Trista Tustin, daughter of 
Deborah and Philip Tustin.  Jim Miller, Chair of the RHSAA Scholarship Committee, gave certificates to the winners. 
  
Trista is attending Wright State University in Dayton, OH, and Douglas is enrolled in Akron University, Akron, OH.  Trista 
earned a 4.0 grade point average for the fall quarter and has been admitted to the College of Education and Human 
Services as an Integrated Business Education major. In recognition of academic excellence, Douglas was named to the 
Dean’s List in the College of Engineering for the fall semester.  Following notification from each college that they had 
completed their first semester or quarter of college, Trista and Douglas each received a check for $250.00.  We 
encourage them to maintain academic excellence. 

“MRS. K” DONATES A SECOND AFGHAN FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
  
The lucky winner of the drawing for the red and gray pilotwheel design afghan was James Sawyers, a 1963 graduate.  
The afghan raffle benefits the scholarship fund. Mrs. Janice Kindelberger, who taught at RHS from 1965 to 1986, has 
started another afghan for the 2004 reunion. 
  

BY-LAWS AMENDED FOR PLATINUMS 
  
Previously the RHSAA by-laws required one payment only of $500 dues for Platinum membership. 



  
Now the by-laws state that The Platinum River Pilot Club recognizes those that make one payment of $500.00 or 
two annual payments of $250.00 each within two consecutive years. 
  
If any current Lifetime member wishes to upgrade their membership to Platinum, then they may make one 
$400.00 payment or two annual payments of $200.00 each within two consecutive years. 
  
The purpose of this is to give members an opportunity to earn a Platinum membership on the installment plan, yet still 
keep bookkeeping simple for RHSAA treasurers. 
  

FORMER SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS UPDATE 
  
2002 winner Tim Byers is a second-year student at Marietta College where he is majoring in Petroleum Engineering.  He 
received the Society of Petroleum Engineers Student Chapter Award for outstanding freshman student. Tim was inducted 
into Alpha Lambda Delta, a freshman academic honorary, and worked during the summer of 2003 at Triad Resources in 
Reno, OH, where he gained hands-on experience in the oil industry. 
  
Sara Swan attends Waynesburg College in Waynesburg, PA, majoring in biology with an emphasis in pre-physical 
therapy and made the Dean’s List. In June 2003 Sara spent four weeks in Australia participating in the college’s service 
program to bring supplies and relief aid to the aboriginal tribes of Australia. 
  
The 2001 winners were Amber Tustin and Neil Thompson.  Amber is a junior at Ohio University Eastern majoring in Early 
Childhood Education.  Amber carries a 3.9 grade average.  Amber works part-time as a teller at Wesbanco in New 
Martinsville, WV. 
  
Neil is a junior at Marietta College and has been on the Dean’s High Honors List every semester for the last three years.  
He is majoring in English with a minor in Journalism.  Neil is now Vice President of Sigma Tau Delta, the English 
honorary. He worked in the sports department of the Wheeling Intelligencer for the last three summers. 
  

THIRD PILOT LOG TO APPEAR ON JULY 15 
  
Look for the RHSAA tab to appear in the Beacon featuring the honored classes.  If enough ads are sold, pictures of all the 
honored classes can be printed.  If you can sponsor an ad in the tab, please contact the Beacon office by June 30, 2004. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

  
CLASS COORDINATORS 

  
These individuals are the link to each graduating class from 1955 to the present who are helping to keep the address list for their class 
membership up to date.  If you need to know how to reach your class coordinator, just contact Bonnie Logston at (740) 458-1735 or 
<logstonb@hotmail.com>. 

 

 

1955 – Bernice (Raper) Jones                                                          
1956 – Shirley (Ritchie) Moore 
1957 – Mary (Fuchs) Boston 
1958 – Stella (McDougal) Forni 
1959 – Sonja (Thomas) Taylor 
1960 – Darlene (Jackson) Boston  
            & Phyllis (Grossenbaugh) Jackson 
1961 – Carolyn (Pinkerman) Crawford  
            & Bonnie (Schaum) Logston 
1962 – Judi (Luikart) McIntire 
1963 – Karen (Reese) Hupp 



1964 – Cheryl (Litman) Shreve 
1965 – Mary (Winkler) Sebring 
1966 – Sue (Stack) Grossenbaugh & Jeanne (Spear) Ritchie 
1967 – Dennis Dietrich & Sandy (Baker) Brookover 
1968 – Don Longwell 
1969 – Cheryl (Moore) Gilmore 
1970 – Rita (Dierkes) Walters 
1971 – Sandy (Schnegg) Dietrich 
1972 – Joyce (Komer) Rosnick 
1973 – Kathie (Schnegg) Darrah & Theresa (Pryor) Knowlton 
1974 – Adele Armann 
1975 – Diane (Danford) Baker & Connie (Miller) Thompson 
1976 – Kelly (Prystasz) McIntire 
1977 – Sandy (Grossenbacher) Dierkes  
1978 – Kelly (Massie) Wright 
1979 – Pam Beisel 
1980 – Julie Miramont 
1981 – Ty Gates 
1982 – Tabitha (Potts) Dierkes & Amy (Williams) Eggleston 
1983 – Valerie (Crawford) Williamson 
1984 – Jim Bryan & Tina (Gallaher) Miller 
1985 – Lori Williamson 
1986 – Kristie (Langsddorf) Turner & Faye (Smith) Smith 
1987 – Sheila (Amos) Thomas & David Hammond 
1988 – Kevin Winkler 
1989 – Crystal Longwell & Kiley (Talbot) Hammond 
1990 – Christina (Crothers) Logston 
1991 – Dana (Fuchs) Hendershot 
1992 – Jennifer Haught 
1993 – Jennifer (Gallagher) Tank 
1994 – Kris Rothacher 
1995 – Heidi Blattler 
1996 – Jade Krempasky 
1997 – Jamee (Greenlee) Stewart 
1998 – Lydia McIntire 
1999 – Amanda Cochran 
2000 – Natalie Gehrig 
2001 – Jordan Wright & Jessica Gehrig 
2002 – Shannon Bailey 
2003 – Lindsey Romick & Kayla Matesick 

 

          Staff, Employees, Board of Ed. – Mary (Winkler) Sebring 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
RIVER HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
c/o Kathie (Schnegg) Darrah 
44863 SR 78 
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RHSAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

 

TERM ENDS SEPTEMBER, 2006

 

Diane (Danford) Baker (1975)

(740) 483-1466

 

Linda (Byers) Colvin (1958)

(740) 865-3080; lecolvin@starband.net

 

Alvin Thompson (1959)

nat@1st.net

 

TERM ENDS SEPTEMBER, 2005

 

Vice President

Crystal Longwell (1989)

(740) 483-1024; keykle@1st.net

 

Recording Secretary

Judi (Luikart) McIntire (1962)

(740) 458-1464 

jwmcintire1974@yahoo.com

 

President

Jim Miller (1958) 

(740) 483-1915; jmill.sar.o@juno.com

 

TERM ENDS SEPTEMBER, 2004

 

Sandy (Baker) Brookover (1967)

(740) 483-2327

 

Treasurer

Kathie (Schnegg) Darrah (1973)

(740) 472-5124 

grdarrah@1st.net

 

Sue (Stack) Grossenbaugh (1966)

(740) 483-2350; sueg@1st.net

 

YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR RHSAA:

 

►  If you attended or graduated from River High School

 

►  If you are a spouse of a graduate

 

► If you are a past or present RHS employee

 

►  If you are a past or present Board of Education member

 

HOW CAN YOU JOIN RHSAA?

 

Just complete the reverse side of this insert page.

 
MEMBERSHIP TYPES and DUES:

 

1) Lifetime – 

For RHS graduates or those who attended RHS.  Individuals are designated as members of the River Pilot Club.  Payment of $100 dues.

 

2) Full – 

For RHS graduates or those who attended RHS.  Annual payment of $5 dues.

 

 

3) Associate  – 



For SPOUSES of alumni, employees, or Board of Education members.  Annual payment of $5 dues.  Non-voting.

 

4) Complimentary  – 

No charge for the first year following graduation of each RHS student.

 

5) Platinum River Pilot Club  – 

$500 dues or $400 upgrade from Lifetime

 

RHSAA COMMITTEES 2003-2004

 

PUBLICITY:  Barbara Thode, Chair; Diane Baker, Judi McIntire, & Chris Williams

MEMBERSHIP: Linda Colvin, Chair; Kathie Darrah, Sue Grossenbaugh, Bonnie Logston, & Lorraine Price 

SCHOLARSHIP:  Jim Miller, Chair; Sandy Brookover, & Alvin Thompson

DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARD: Annette Mobley, Chair; Linda Colvin, & Don Longwell

AUDIT:  Evelyn Potts, Chair; Sandy Brookover, & Sue Grossenbaugh

NOMINATING:  Kathie Darrah, Chair; Diane Baker, & Crystal Longwell

 

2004 REUNION—SEPTEMBER 4

 

The fifth RHSAA  Annual Reunion will be held on Labor Day weekend on Saturday, September 4, 2004, at River High School. Return the RESERVATION FORM on the reverse side of this insert by August 9. 

 

REUNION EVENTS and TIMES:

 

3:15 to 5:20 p.m. – Registration, Visiting, Group pictures taken of honored classes.

5:20 p.m. – SEATING

5:30 p.m. – PROGRAM will begin.  

ALUMNI CHOIR will sing.

Honored classes will be introduced.  

Fourth Harry E. Mallett Distinguished Service Award presented.

RHSAA Scholarships awarded.

Three new board members announced.

6:30 p.m.  CATERED DINNER by Quinet’s

Drawing for River Pilot afghan

Sales of alumni flags, etc.

Video, RHS Documentary 2004

 

ALUMNI FLAG ORDERS

 

If we receive your order by the DEADLINE and you plan to attend the reunion, you will be able to pick up your flag in person.  If you are unable to attend the reunion, you can still order a flag and it will be mailed. 

 
BALLOT FORM IS LAST ON THIS INSERTED PAGE.  SEE REVERSE SIDE.  

Please VOTE for 3 persons to serve on the Board of Directors from 2004 through 2007 if you are a current full or life or platinum RHSAA member or will be by Sept. 4, 2004.

 
SEE REVERSE SIDE OF THIS INSERT PAGE FOR FORMS TO COMPLETE AND RETURN.
 

*                       *                       *                       *                       *
 

CAN YOU DONATE A YEARBOOK?
 

You can donate any old RHS yearbooks that you do not need anymore to the RHSAA archives.  The Dally Memorial Library will collect and preserve them for the RHSAA. You can drop off the yearbooks at the 

library in Sardis or mail them to Dally Memorial Library, P.O. Box 37, Sardis, OH  43946.

 

CLASS REUNIONS HELD

 

‘78 held a 25th year reunion in the summer of ‘03 at Days Inn in St. Clairsville with a dinner followed by music by Steve Clegg. Thirty class members plus spouses attended.

 

The class of ‘73 held a30th year reunion on June 21, 2003, at RHS. Twenty-four class members plus spouses enjoyed a social hour plus dinner.

 

1974 CLASS TO MEET IN JULY

 

‘74 will meet for their 30th year reunion on July 31, 2004.  1974 Class President Jerry Stora says, in words that would seem to apply to every class, not just his:

 

    “Each reunion is a significant event …. It’s a time to rekindle many friendships we established years ago…. It is amazing that although we went out in all directions we share pleasures and pains that life throws 

at us.  Jerry asks members to contact him at 703-591-8695 or <jstora@cox.net>.

 

‘84  CLASS TO MEET IN  SEPTEMBER
 

The class of ’84 will hold its 20-year reunion on Sept. 5.  Contact Ann Miller, 247 Rugg Ave., Newark, OH  43053, phone (740) 366-3290, amiller@laca.org, or Tina (Gallaher) Miller at (740) 472-0324.

 



KEEP OUR MAILING LIST UP TO DATE
 

Currently we have addresses for 4,101 of 5,814 alumni/staff.  Keeping an up-to-date address for all alumni is an ongoing process.  To make sure you are current, please report any change of name, address 

(postal or e-mail) to Bonnie Logston, at <logstonb@hotmail.com> or phone at (740) 458-1735 or at 48450 Cain Ridge Rd., Clarington, OH  43915.  Bonnie keeps the database file for all River alumni.

 

Newsletter typed & edited by

Barbara (Schaub) Thode (1960)

Newsletter Editor and Publicity Chairperson

 

 

 

  
FIFTH ANNUAL ALL-SCHOOL REUNION, RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2004 
  

EVENTS AND TIMES: 
3:15 to 5:30 p.m. – Registration, Visiting, Browsing through pictures and scrapbooks, Buying alumni flags, tickets for afghan, etc. 
Honored Class Group Picture Schedule: 1959 at 3:30, 1964 at 3:45, 1969 at 4:00, 1974 at 4:15, 1979 at 4:30, 1984 at 4:45, 1989 at 
5:00 
Orders for pictures will be taken the night of the reunion.  Price is $15.00 for an 8 x 10 color picture, including postage/handling/tax. 
5:20 p.m. – Seating of honored classes (Table signs will direct each class to their seating area.) 
5:30 p.m. – Program 
6:30 p.m. – Catered dinner by Quinet’s; drawing for River Pilot afghan; video RHS Documentary 2004 by Jared Thompson (2004)  
  
THESE FORMS are due by August 9, 2004, to Kathie Darrah, 44863 SR 78, Woodsfield, OH  43793. 
  
If you have questions especially for reunion, please contact: Sue Grossenbaugh, phone (740) 483-2350, e-mail <sueg@1st.net> 
If you have questions especially for 2005 basketball, please contact: Crystal Longwell, phone (740) 483-1024, e-mail 
<keykle@1st.net> 
  
>>> PLEASE FILL IN YOUR NAME, ADDRESS, CLASS, & MAIDEN NAME IF YOU COMPLETE ANY SECTION BELOW; CLIP & 
SEND �<<< 
  
Name(s):                       Mr. ____________________________________________  RHS Class of _______ 
Include maiden name  Mrs. ___________________________________________  RHS Class of _______ 
                                     Miss ___________________________________________  RHS Class of _______ 
Address: __________________________________________ City ______________________ ____State ____ ZIP _______________ 
e-mail: _______________________________________________________________________  Telephone: (        ) ______________ 
I am interested in serving on __ Board of Directors, __ Committees   I have an idea for a project. 
_________________________________ 
  
Please contact me about __ Alumni Basketball, __ Alumni Choir, __ Alumni Band (swing/pop/Golden Oldies/country music). 
  
  
RESERVATIONS  (This pays for the catered dinner, cook, janitor, decorations, etc.) 
  
Number of Reservations  __ at $15.00 each for members and guests                   Total enclosed for RESERVATIONS                      
$______ 
  
  
MEMBERSHIP  (This pays for each person’s $5.00 annual dues.  Or you could pay $100.00 for Lifetime or $500.00 for Platinum.) 
(This helps defray expenses such as printing 3,500 copies of this newsletter, postage, supplies, the RHSAA website, & 
advertising in the RHS yearbook and athletic programs.  Life & Platinum memberships are designated for projects.) 
__ Full @ $5.00       __ Associate @ $5.00     __ Lifetime @ $100.00     __Platinum @ $500.00    Total enclosed for DUES        $______ 
  
  
ALUMNI FLAG ORDER FORM  ($20.00 pays for one Alumni Flag and $5.00 pays for mailing, if requested.)  
Number of flags __ x $20.00 (to be picked up at reunion) plus __ x  $5.00 if mailed.                                                                        $ ______ 
  
  
DONATIONS  (Donation money in any amount helps fund scholarships for RHS graduates and other projects to benefit RHS, 



such as fans, new stage curtains, air-conditioning the auditorium, fieldhouse renovation, etc.)                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                                         $ 
______ 
  
Please make your check payable to RHSAA.                                                                                                   Total enclosed   $ ______ 
If you want a confirmation/receipt, please enclose a self-addressed, stamped envelope and check here.  ___ 
  
  
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> CLIP & SEPARATE BALLOT FOR TABULATION OF VOTES 
<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<< 
  
  
RHSAA BALLOT.  VOTE FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 3-year term for September 2004 to September 2007. 
Each voting member can vote for 3 candidates.  (Note: In By-Laws, Associate members (spouses) are NON-voting members.) 
A married couple who BOTH attended or graduated RHS can both vote on one ballot if you received only one newsletter. 
The two boxes are provided so a married couple (both voting members) can both vote for the same candidate if they choose. 
  
□ □ Yvonne (Smittle) Grimes (1969)           □ □  Jennifer Haught (1992)                          □ □ Lorraine (Meserve) Price (1966)              
□ □ Chris Williams (1994)                           □ □  Kelly (Massie) Wright (1978)                 □ □  _____________ (write-in) 
Everybody check below: 
□ □  I hereby certify that I am a current full, life, or platinum member of RHSAA (or will be by September 4, 2004) and am eligible to vote. 
  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE RHSAA! 
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